
THE WHITS HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 18, 1983

Dear Mr. Crockett:

This is to thank you for your- recent letter to the President ,
cosigned by 35 of your colleagues, regarding U.S. policy
toward South Africa.

The President appreciated hearing from you and receiving your
concerns for ensuring the protection of human rights princi-
ples in South Africa. Please know that your letter is now
being shared with the appropriate foreign policy advisers for
further review and response.

With best wishes ,

Sincerely,

A-&¦
Kenneth M. Duberstein

Assistant to the President

The Honorable George W. Crockett, Jr,

House of Representatives
Washington, D.C, 20515




